
Thank you for your interest in our weatherization 
services. At this time, we are still working to become 
licensed to serve the SEK Area. For now, we are 
referring inquiries for services to SCKEDD,  the 
weatherization company currently serving our 
counties. You can apply here at 
https://www.sckedd.org/weatherization or 
call 316-262-7035. 
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